
PFFPOA Board Meeting – 09/09/14 – 10:00 am

In Attendance
Board Members

Harry Weinhofer
Barb Harrah
Harvey Adler
Warren Alston
Ed Hauschild

Minutes of Last Board Meeting
Accepted

Treasurers Report
$15,000 has been moved from checking to a higher interest savings accout 
($46,000 total). $26,000 remains in checking.

All 2014 assessments have been collected in full except for Booth's which are 
prorated and collected monthly.

Several payers are habitually late. Can we do to something to simplify the 
collection process? 
Suggestion: Find out the grace period required by county law and threaten a lien 
as soon as the law allows.

We made a $100 donation in memory of Kate Smith, but there is no budget 
category for this expenditure. Should we add a miscellaneous category?

Payment of $120 for a bogus web-site bill was outstanding. It has been recovered.

The report of 2014 expenditures up to 9/6/14 is attached.

Road Maintenance
We will pave both lanes for about 0.1 miles below the waterfall curve. This should 
take place shortly.

Harry will look into equipment required and cost for striping.

The remaining items are covered in Harvey's report which is attached.

Beautification
Plantings near the entrance need occasional watering. We will consider getting a 
gas powered pump to draw water from the creek. Harry will also look into this.

Web Site
In the contact form, make it clear that email address is sender's address.
In the evacuation information, remove the instruction to report to community 
center.



Note added on 9/14/14 – These changes have been made.

Email
Make a separate email list for residents and local property owners only, so that 
others will not be bothered by road maintenance information.

New Business
Consider an assessment increase. An additional 15% would add about $5000 per 
year. Add that to existing $5000 for paved road resurfacing and we could pave 
from Hart road to the power lines in 4 years. We have been over-spending on 
paving and shifting from other categories. 

Questions to be asked at the annual meeting ---
• Why has attendance at the June picnic has been dropping?
• Would it be better to have a luncheon after the annual meeting?

Before the next board meeting, Ed will prepare letters and cards for informational 
mailing on the annual meeting.

The next board meeting scheduled on Tuesday, October 14th at 10 am.
Adjourned at 11:08 am






